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Current StatusPROJECT OVERVIEW

When TSPLOST was initially passed in 2016, the funding for this project was 

allocated for the design of the interchange. Potential future improvements may 

include reconstruction of bridges, ramps, or other operational projects in the area in 

coordination with GDOT. In 2019, the Roswell Mayor and Council elected to enter a 

formal partnership with GDOT for the reconstruction of the interchange as part of 

the MMIP (Major Mobility Improvement Program) GA-400 Express Lanes Project 

currently being designed. As part of this agreement, the City of Roswell has 

committed $15 million towards the reconstruction of the interchange.  

Roswell’s contribution:              $15m

For more information on this project, visit GDOT at majormobilityga.com  


